Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

NMFC/DEP-138/FEB2024 3rd February, 2024

Notice

Students are hereby informed that Monday, 5th February, 2024 will be
Non-Instructional Day for the department of B.Sc. IT and B.Sc. CS on
account of celebration of Intercollegiate Tech-Fest TECHNOTSAV
2024.
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(I/C Principal)



